
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27th November 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to invite you to the Pre-Primary 2019 Parent Information Session for all 
2018 Kindergarten families. This meeting will take place on Thursday 6th December 
2018 at 2:30 – 3:00pm in the current Year 1 Classroom. 

 

This session will provide an opportunity for you to meet the 2019 Pre-Primary staff 
who will be involved in the care of your child next year. We will discuss: 

• Pre-Primary Classroom arrangements for 2019 

• Pre-Primary uniform requirements 

• Pre-Primary booklists and school supplies 

• What to bring on the first day 

• What to expect in terms of the daily routine and home learning 

• The school’s play-based learning approach (Walker Learning) 

• An opportunity to ask questions 
 
There will also be a ‘goodie bag’ for you to take home at the conclusion of the 
meeting. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school should you have any queries. 
 
Please complete the RSVP reply slip below and return it to school by Monday 3rd 
December 2018. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Travis Bienkowski 
Principal 
 _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________ 
 
I _____________________________________ will/will not (please circle one) be 
attending the Pre-Primary Parent Information Session to be held on Thursday 6th 
December at 2:15pm in the Year 1 classroom. 
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